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To the Project Manager, 
 
My name is Pierre D'Cunha, and my family and I live at 26 Chameleon Drive, 
Erskine park, NSW 2759. 
 
I have just returned from an overseas holiday and have just been made aware 
of this proposal for a Chemical warehouse to be built in close proximity to 
where thousands of us live. It is very distrubing to say the least, as the 
site backs on the block where we live and is surrounded by Erskine Park and 
St. Clair residents. 
 
The fact that this warehouse will handle chemicals classified as Dangerous 
goods is even more threatening to all our families. There has already been 
a number of incidents near chemical plants due to leaks and mishandling 
issues. Irrespective of the precautions and infrastructure being put into 
creating this warehouse, *I strongly object to this proposal for the sake 
of our health and the health of our children.* 
 
From an OH&S perspective, chemical warehouses should be located FAR away 
from residential areas and definitely not in such close proximity to all 
us residents who live just a stones throw away from the proposed site. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need to discuss this further. I 
am sure many of my neighbours share the same concerns and will be writing 
to oppose this proposal. 
 
 Kindly acknowledge this email and please STOP this proposal from going 
ahead? 
 
Concerned resident, 
Pierre & Beryl D'Cunha 


